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EVV Policy Updates Now Available for Alternative Devices

Background:

The purpose of this notice is to inform MCOs  that the EVV Alternative Device Policy is updated 
and available to view on the  EVV webpage.

Key Details:

HHSC has posted the new and revised  policies for alternative devices effective Oct. 1, 2023, 
that will be added to  the Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) Policy Handbook in an upcoming 
handbook  revision. These new and revised policies are outlined in the Alternative  Device 

, located on the .Policies effective Oct. 1, 2023 (PDF) EVV webpage

The policy includes:

Limitations  on the number of free alternative devices available from the state  provided 
EVV system vendor.
Ordering  alternative devices from the state provided EVV system vendor.
Purchasing  additional alternative devices from the state provided EVV system vendor.
Member  qualifications for receiving an alternative device.
Malfunctioning  alternative devices.
Returning  alternative devices to the state provided EVV system vendor.
Phase  out of alternative devices.

Action:

By :Sept. 26, 2023

MCOs must post the alternative device  information to their website.

Additional Information:

This policy applies to program providers and FMSAs, who will use the  new State EVV vendor, 
HHAeXchange.

Resources:

Alternative Device Policies effective Oct. 1, 2023 (PDF) (attached)

Contact:

EVVMCO@hhs.texas.gov

Attachment:

standalone-policy-alternative-device-oct-2023.pdf

Type: Informational

https://www.hhs.texas.gov/sites/default/files/documents/standalone-policy-alt-device-oct-2023.pdf
https://www.hhs.texas.gov/sites/default/files/documents/standalone-policy-alt-device-oct-2023.pdf
https://www.hhs.texas.gov/providers/long-term-care-providers/long-term-care-provider-resources/electronic-visit-verification-evv
mailto:EVVMCO@hhs.texas.gov


To: MMP; STAR; STAR+PLUS; STARHEALTH; STAR_KIDS

From: EVV


